
 
Dear Steve,  

Thank you for your email.  

The site was removed because, after further consultation, the potential golf club site for Affordable 
Housing on the B3000 was not included in this final plan, after further consultation due to:-  

"Highway and access concerns, accessibility to the village, loss of woodland and environmental 
impact. This decision was made following a review of consultee responses through the draft plan 
consultation as well as further discussion with key consultees, notably Surrey Hills AONB and Surrey 
CC"  

Regards.  

Leslie G A Clarke  

Parish Clerk  

Puttenham :Parish Council 


